
Facebook & Sentral/Parent Portal 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Kadina Campus will be conducting their annual school photos on Friday 28th February 2025. All year 
groups will be photographed on this day. 
 
Students were issued School photo notes and envelopes. 
 
The notes explain how you can pay online at www.advancedlife.com.au by entering Kadina’s unique 
9 digit code of P3X L4H MJ7. Alternatively, students can pay on the day by bringing in their 
completed envelope with the correct money. 
 
If you wish, your student can purchase a sibling/friendship photo on the above mentioned website 

or an additional sibling photo envelope will need to be collected from the front office. 

Please note that any families who purchase photos after the 13th March 2025 will be charged a 

higher reorder price. 

Luke Wallace 
School Photo Coordinator.  
 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/

